
Peek at the Week 
Nursery— 17th May 2024 

Our Learning 
Personal, Social & Emotional Development  

We have been talking  more about friendships and 
about how important it is to use kind words. We 
thought about all the kind things we could say and 
about the words we thought were not kind to say to 
others.  

Communication & Language Development 

We have been enjoying our new story     
Jasper’s  Beanstalk. Please share the story 
with your child. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3GNuLgtGQ-I 

Physical Development  

We have been working together to move our mud from 
the mud kitchen to our planters. We 
have had to use our core strength to 
help us dig, scoop, pull, push and tip 
the mud. Using all these large mus-
cles help us strengthen our bodies 
and helps our co-ordination which in 
turn will help us develop our fine mo-
tor skills which we use for drawing 

and writing.              

Spare Clothing  

Our collection 
of 3-4yr old underwear, 
socks  and trousers/

leggings  seems to have greatly de-
pleted. Please if anyone has spares that 
they can donate to Nursery, they will be 
greatly appreciated. Thank you. 

Monday 20th May 4pm 

Play and Stay session for children moving 
to the Reception class in September. 

  

 

Child of the week:  Amna for settling  into nursery so well and always greeting us all 
with a lovely smile. 

Please share this video and encourage your child to sing along.  ‘I’m a little bean’ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ob8v0JWcnp8 

Contact us: nursery@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Sign of the Week:                                  ‘pouring’ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3GNuLgtGQ-I
https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people/bilingual
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ob8v0JWcnp8

